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WILLIAM L. NEICHTER 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 
1313 LYNDON LANE 

SUITE 115 
LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY 40222 

(502) 429-0266 

June 9, 1998 
Donald Wilson 
P.O.Box 4869 
Buffalo Grove, Ill 60089-4869 

Dear Mr. Wilson: 

I hope things are going well for you.I sent a copy of my last letter to 
Harold Weisberg. He wrote back and wanted me to forward a copy to you. 

As you can imagine, he has some doubt about the material you found in 
James Earl Ray's car. Since Harold is without a doubt the foremost 
expert on Ray in the world, I think you will find his letter interesting. 

MURKIN is the murder of King file. Harold tell me that he has written 
about 120,000 words on the Gerald Posner book. As I believe I told you 
before, he sold quite a few books of Case Open, his answer to Posner's 
Case Closed. Even though no major paper would review his book, which shows Posner to be a fraud. Posner mixes truth and fiction together so well that 
only a subject matter expert can tell them apart. 

I hate to be paranoid, but I am sure Harold is right that there has been 
some interference in his house. We have four documented cases, with physical evidence that his home has been broken into. We suspect the FBI, 
as nothing of value to normal people has been taken. We also believe that 
when Gerald Posner did research there, he may have taken some documents, 
even though he had free use to the copier. 

Posner seems to get help from "official " sources. For example, when Yuri 
Nosenko defected to the US from the KGB, he told the CIA in 1964 that he 
handled Oswald's file in Russia. So he was kept in a cage in a basement 
of a CIA safe house for about 2 years. Then, he was given hush money and kept on as a CIA consultant. We would all like to interview him, but only 
Posner has ever been allowed to. 

So, I hope you find Harold's letter interesting. You may not agree, but 
here it is. 

Take care. 

Bill Neichter 


